
Grade 0 Newsletter - February in Review
Introduction

We’ve jumped back into 
the swing of school 
following winter break. 
We’ve officially began 
working on our 
Chromebooks and also 
started our “Fun Fridays!”

Mathematics

In math, we used 
qualitative language like 
more, most, least and less to 
describe and compare 
objects. We completed a 
sorting activity whereby we 
put Lady Bug and Gent 
Bug’s cookies into their 
proper jars - then enjoyed 
some of our own delicious 
cookies!

Science

This month, we explored the 
planets in our solar system 
and discussed why Earth 
can support life while others 
cannot. We also started 
making our own models of 
the solar system, which we 
will continue next month.

Language Arts 

We learned word families, 
including -ING and -OP! 
We made crowns as the 
newly appointed kings and 
queens of -ING and 
rapped to our “O-P OP” 
song. We made eyeglasses 
so we could use our  
“writer’s eyes” to check 
our writing for capital and 
lowercase letter, 
punctuation and spelling!

Social Studies
We looked at different 
habitats around the world 
and the types of plants and 
animals that live in them. 
We worked on our “My 
Habitat Book.” We will finish 
the month learning and 
writing about landforms!

Art

We made Valentine’s Day 
art, like mandala hearts and 
Valentine’s crafts. We also 
learned about different 
types of lines: wavy, curvy, 
straight and zig-zag. Finally, 
we studied symmetry!

Pictures, pictures, pictures!
Important Dates:

March 20th - Spelling Bee 
(Class Rounds)
March 27th - Spelling Bee 
(Finals)
April 7th - Individual 
Parent-Teacher Meetings for 
Grades 0 and 1
April 8th - Individual 
Parent-Teacher Meetings for 
Grades 2 and 3
April 17th-22nd - Easter 
Break 


